
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

To: MCWD Board of Managers 

From:  Matthew Cook 

Date: February 6th, 2017 

Re: Minutes of the January 26th Planning and Policy Committee Meeting 

 

Purpose: 

This memo serves as a placeholder for the minutes of the January 26th, 2017 Planning and Policy 
Committee (PPC) meeting.  

The minutes for the meeting will be included in this week’s packet as soon as staff have finished 
review.  

Thank you for your patience.  

 

 


